Bourbon County Middle School



Student Y~Chapter

October 3rd, 2024

The Bourbon County Middle School Student Y-Chapter is requesting the School Board's approval to attend the Kentucky Youth Assembly (K.Y.A.) Conference from December 8th-10th, 2024. The trip will be at the Crowne Plaza Hotel in Louisville. We will NOT be going to the capitol this year due to construction. The hotel has doors that open into the hotel building, not motel-style that open outward.

The opportunity to attend this in-person conference is one that only a few of our students that are currently in our Y-chapter have experienced. The ability to vote on bills and allow students to gain their voice is an opportunity that is once in a lifetime for many of our students. We believe that the Kentucky Youth Assembly will be a safe and rewarding experience. We respectfully request for you to allow us to go to the KYA conference in Louisville, we are looking forward to seeing Bourbon County students shine!

Thank you,

Dana Jones Student Y-Chapter Advisor

Our School Nurse will receive a list of students attending on or before November 4th to check for medical issues.

Rachael Hurst BCMS School Nurse